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Equitable Housing Finance Plans 
 

Washington, D.C., June 8, 2022 — The American Land Title Association (ALTA), the national trade 
association of the land title insurance industry, released the following statement today regarding the 
Federal Housing Finance Agency’s Equitable Housing Finance Plans. 
  
“ALTA and its members support expanding affordable and sustainable homeownership opportunities for 
more Americans across the country,” said Diane Tomb, ALTA’s chief executive officer. “The title and 
settlement services industry remains committed to strengthening communities, while protecting 
property rights for all consumers. We look forward to continued engagement with the FHFA, as well as 
Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac, in a collaborative, transparent and informed process to help provide 
equitable access to housing opportunities in underserved communities. We appreciate the GSEs’ intent 
to work with the industry closely throughout the continued development and implementation of its 
respective plans.” 
 
 

### 
 
About ALTA 
The American Land Title Association, founded in 1907, is the national trade association representing the 
land title insurance industry, which employs more than 120,000 people working in every county in the 
United States. The majority of ALTA’s 6,400 member companies are small businesses.  
 
Connect with ALTA on Facebook here. Follow ALTA on Twitter here. 
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